

John Arntz, Director

Memorandum

To:

Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

From:

John Arntz, Director

Date:

December 1, 2020

RE:

Certification Documents for November 3, 2020, Consolidated General Election

Enclosed with this memorandum are the certification documents associated with the November 3, 2020, Consolidated General Election.

Please inform me if you have questions or need additional information.

And, on behalf of the Department, I express our great appreciation for your office's and you support and assistance during this past year!